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Monday 9 May  
SATS Week for Year 6 Pupils 
Breakfast Club 8:15-8:45am 
Orienteering After School Club (3:15– 4:15pm) 
 
Tuesday 10 May 
Breakfast Club 8:15-8:45am 
KS2 Austerfield Residential Parents’ Meeting (3.15pm) 
KS2 Gymnastics/Netball After School Club (3:15– 4:15pm) 
Mattersey Munchkins Playgroup 2pm—3pm 
 
Wednesday 11 May 
Breakfast Club 8:15-8:45am 
KS2 Swimming (PM)  
 
Thursday 12 May 
Breakfast Club 8:15-8:45am 
Lunchtime Football Club with Kixx      
Lunchtime Art Club  
Whole School Kixx/PE in the afternoon 
 
Friday 13 May 
Breakfast Club 8:15-8:45am 
Road Safety Workshops for all pupils–  
PE for Class 1 The Burrow 
 
Future Dates: 
Monday 16 May: Interim Governing Body Meeting 
Tuesday 17 May: Y3/4 Handball Festival 
Tuesday 24 May: KS2 Boys Football Event 
Tuesday 24 May: Mobile Library 
Friday 27 May: Break up for half term 
Thursday 2 June: Jubilee event at the Millennium Green 
Monday 6 June: Inset day 
Thursday 16 June: Y5/6 Orienteering at Ranby House 
Tuesday 21 June: Mobile Library 
Monday 11th July: Hive Class overnight residential trip  
Tuesday 19 July: Summer Term Full Governing Body Meeting 
Tuesday 19 July: Mobile Library 

Please don’t forget to regularly check  our website at www.mattersey.notts.sch.uk  
You can also sign up to an electronic version of this newsletter too! 

 

We’ve got an important week in school next week, our 
Year 6 pupils will be completing their end of Key Stage 
2 assessments (SATs). We know the pupils are gear-
ing themselves up and feeling a bit nervous, but they 

will start each day with the annual tradition of a SATS breakfast to 
set them up for each day. We wish them lots of luck– whilst we 
know they are all wonderful, and we don’t need SATS to tell us 
this, we will do everything we can to support them. Breakfast club 
is still open to all, so please book in with the school office should 
your child require a place.  

Hive Class pupils have already received a letter about the planned 
residential trip in July. Don’t forget to send back your reply slips. 
There will be a short information meeting in the hall about this on 
Tuesday at 3:15pm for parents and pupils to attend.  If you aren’t 
able to attend, don’t worry, feel free to speak to Mrs Wilson, and 
we will send home the information covered. 

On Friday next week, we will welcome the Road Safety Team into 

school from Via East Midlands Ltd to run workshops for all 
pupils about the importance of road safety.  

What Matters at Mattersey… 
We love celebrating our pupils’ achievements both in and out of 
school and so this is a new addition to our newsletter. Our what 
matters at Mattersey characteristics underpin everything we do 
in school… Respect, Independence, Confidence, Kindness, Resili-
ence, Honesty, Teamwork, Perseverance, Curiosity, Enthusiasm 
and our pupils embody these things in their personal lives as well 
as in school.  

 
Last weekend, William went on an adventure weekend with 
Scouts in Wales talking part in a an 8 mile hike, coasteering, crab 
fishing and camping out in a tent. Let’s just say he was very tired 
when he returned to school after the bank holiday weekend, but 
what an amazing experience and a real show of resilience from 
you, Will- well done! 
 
Jayden, Cobie and Olivia C have all been invited to join the swim-
ming club at Retford Leisure Centre. They were spotted in school 
swimming for their swimming ability and are now attending swim 
club twice a week. Well done you three, we are so proud of you 
and look forward to hearing news of you participating in competi-
tions very soon with your great enthusiasm and perseverance in 
this sport.  
 
Joshua T is fundraising for the Sheffield Children’s Hospital at the 

moment by designing and making badges to sell in order to raise 

funds for this amazing place. He will be bringing the badges into 

school so that pupils can have the chance to buy 

them, we will let you know when he does. Here are 

his fabulous designs…well done, Joshua for being 

so thoughtful and kind.  

Please let us know about things your child is doing 

outside of school so that it can be added to the 

newsletter and we can celebrate with them.  

It’s getting to that time of year when 
we start thinking about September 
and school uniform.  Uniform Direct 
have been in touch to let us know that 

you can place online orders with free delivery above £29 including 
exchanges up to the start of the new academic year.  Our uniform 
consists of: 

- NAVY BLUE v-neck jumper/cardigan both with gold trim and 
logo or residential/school hoodie (logo) 
- PALE BLUE (not white) collared shirt (short or long-sleeved) 
plus optional tie 
- GREY/BLACK skirt/trousers or shorts for summer wear 
- NAVY BLUE/WHITE check dress/shorts for summer wear 
- BLACK shoes (NOT trainers) 
- NAVY reversible fleece/showerproof jacket (logo) 
- PE kit is a WHITE t-shirt (logo) and NAVY blue shorts/joggers 
 
www.uniform-direct.com  
All uniform details are on the school website. 



 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Come and join in the Celebrations  
on  

Thursday 2 June 2022 
on  

The Millennium Green, Mattersey 
 

Mattersey Primary School’s PTFA will have a tombola, cake 
and refreshment stall between 2pm and 5pm 

 
There will be lots of activities for children,  

live entertainment, picnic, music and beacon lighting 
 

Donations for the tombola and cake stall most welcome  
and can be dropped off at the school 

 
Volunteers also needed for the day please! 

 
If you would like further information, please call the school   
on 01777 817265 or email office28@mattersey.notts.sch.uk 


